
 
 

Hope College Needs Laptop 
Computers. 

 
 
 

Hope College in Addis Ababa will be starting 
classes in September 2010.  They have an 
urgent need for laptop computers in good 
condition to be used by faculty, staff, and 
students.   
 
If you have a laptop computer in good condition 
with the following minimum specifications, 
please contact the Computer GO team. 
 
• Pentium 4 or 1000 ghz processor or better 
• Windows XP or better 

 
Also, USB flash drives (any size) are needed. 
 

For more info visit 
www.hopeuniversitycollege.org 

 
MPPC Computer GO Team contacts: 
 
John Van Deman   Grant Bomze 
jvandeman@gmail.com  grantlb@pacbell.net 


